
HAVELKA CONSTRUCTION 
N4559 US 41 
WALLACE, MI 49893 
 
 
 
 
 DEAR,  EGLE AQD 
 
 
        ON 7-29-20 WE HAD A SITE INSPECTION FOR OUR DUST PERMIT AND WERE 
UNAWARE OF THE  VIOLATIONS. MY LATE BROTHER AND FATHER WERE THE ONE 
WHO TOOK CARE OF THIS INFORMATION. SINCE THERE PASSING IN 2015/2016  WE 
THOUGHT THAT THE MAERS REPORT WAS ALL THAT WAS NEEDED. AS A VERY SMALL 
BUSINESS MY BROTHER KEVIN AND I WILL TAKE THE STEPS NEEDED TO GET VE 
TESTING ON ALL ELIGIBLE EQUIPMENT.  WE WILL BEGIN KEEPING THE RECORDS OF 
MATERIAL PRODUCTION ON SITE. WE HAVE TO TOTAL AMOUNTS OF MATERIALS 
PRODUCED AT OUR OFFICE AS WE NEED TO TURN THEM IN TO MAERS. ALL 
EQUIPMENT THAT HAS NOT BEEN NUMBERED WILL BE. NOTIFICATION OF NEW 
EQUIPMENT FORMS WILL BE FILLED OUT. RELOCATION FORMS WILL BE SENT IN. WE 
WILL WORK ON ALL OF THE MISSING INFORMATION AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE BUT IT 
WILL TAKE US SOME TIME AS IT IS OUR BUSY TIME OF YEAR. WE HOPE TO HAVE ALL 
OR MOST OF THESE ITEMS COMPLETED BY THE END OF THE YEAR. IF THERE IS ANY 
OTHER INFORMATION OR QUESTIONS PLEASE EMAIL US AT ​havelkaconst@hotmail.com 
 
 
 
SINCERELY, 
 
JEREMY HAVELKA 
KEVIN HAVELKA 
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